
 
 
Dear Members of the RNAO Halton Chapter,  
  
Nursing Week 2018 is approaching and the RNAO Halton Chapter would like to 
recognize an exemplary Registered Nurse who works in the community setting and 
acute care setting during Nursing Week.  
  
If you would like to recognize a colleague, please fill out the attached nomination form 
explaining why you think this nurse is exemplary in their role. Nominations will be 
accepted by Friday, April 27, 2018. The two winners will be officially recognized during 
RNAO Halton Chapter's Nursing Week event on Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at Oakville 
Trafalgar Memorial Hospital, 16 Mile Creek Conference Room from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. 
  

Please return completed nomination forms to haltonchapter@gmail.com by or 
before Friday, April 27, 2018 

  
Thank you so much and we look forward to hearing from you! 
  
Sincerely,  
 
RNAO Halton Chapter Executive Team 
 

 

The information on this nomination form will be kept confidential. The only people who 
will be privy to the information on this nomination form are the nursing week committee 
of the RNAO Halton Chapter. The completed form will not be reviewed/used for any 
other purpose than to choose the winners of the Exemplary Registered Nurse Award. 
Once the winners are chosen, the nomination forms will be shredded via confidential 
shredding. It will not be kept by the RNAO Halton Chapter Executives.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RNAO Halton Chapter  
Exemplary Registered Nurse Nomination Form 2018 

 
Name of Submitter: 
 

 

Email Address:  
 

 

Name of Nominee:  
 

 

Nominee's Email 
address: 
 And/or 
Contact #: 

 

Nominee's Place of 
Practice: 
 

¨     Community 
 
¨     Acute Care 
 
Organization Name: ___________________________ 
 
Role: _______________________________________ 
 

Please explain in a maximum of one page (250 words) why you think the 
nominee is an exemplary nurse: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Return completed nomination form to: haltonchapter@gmail.com 
by or before Friday, April 27, 2018 

  


